
ATTACHMENT 5 

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Meadowmont Bicycle Lanes 

Meeting Date: August 24,2006 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to support the Bicycle and 
Pedestrian recommendation against waiving no parking regulations 
along Meadowmont Lane, Sprunt Street and West Barbee Chapel 
Road.. 

Members Present: Barnes, Howe, Hapgood, Carder, Cho, MacGregor 

Vote: 

Aye: 

6-0 

Barnes, Howe, Hapgood, Carder, Cho, MacGregor 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Range and Transportation Planning 
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